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In cooperation with Ms. Sicily Bird the Napi School is expanding the lunch periods, service runs more 

efficiently.  Breakfast service at Browning Elementary classrooms is improving day by day. KW Bergan 

and Vina Chattin cooks are working as a team in each kitchen allowing for a smoother operations.  At 

the High school we have implemented a self-serve peanut butter and jelly station for those students with 

larger appetites.  Last but not least we will be serving Thanksgiving Dinner on the 22nd at each school.  

The middle school is down one person but handling it well with a great sub, hopefully the open position 

will be filled soon. Traci Vaile is still on leave, her sub Ms. Kim Walker is doing a great job, she knows 

the kids well and keeps the kitchen very clean. 

Our lunch last year in October was $107,827.65 this year for the month we reached $98,499.24. Our 

breakfast last year was $41,405.93 and then this year we managed $50,098.32. Last year we had 22 days 

of school vs. 18 days this year. The month claim reimbursement last year was $167,853.45, and this year 

month of October total was $157,072.37. 
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